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Quote of 

the 

month: 

“Are all humans human, or are some humans more human than others?”  

– Romeo Dallaire, former Canadian Senator. 

April in Review 

April showers bring May flowers? Maybe, but either way, we will do our best to bring some beauty into the world 

this month! Our Club had yet another busy month. We had a full array of guest speakers and volunteer work. We 

started the month by enjoying an update on Club activities and goals at the Information Meeting. We were visited 

by Dr. Pam Shaw from the Masters of Community Planning program who spoke to us about the UNESCO land 

near us and Terri Derksen from the Child and Youth Care program at VIU whom along with practicum student 

Jane Dean, are planning a fun event at Georgia Ave Elementary School. We were then pleased to meet the 

principal of Seaview and to reconnect with that school. On the volunteer side of things, we helped out at the Scout 

Camp again this month (oddly, no one wants to hire us to do their renovations!). We did our usual Salvation Army 

Breakfast Program and Rugby Club help. We also all had a blast with our annual Easter Egg Hunt! The rain may 

have forced us to relocate and redesign the hunt, but our “prayers” were answered when St. Philips by the Sea 

became available, a big thank you to them and Mark! Our Club also rocked it on Earth Day by picking up some 

trash - Leanne was an excellent captain this year! On the social side of things, we had some Easter drinks and got 

our critical thinking skills on by trying out the Exit Escape Room. Lastly, our Club was thrilled at the end of the 

March to have welcomed into this world one of our future members, Annike-Rose! Congratulations Rachel and 

Solly! 
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Fact of 

the 

month: 

The Rotary Club of Lantzville was founded on June 24th, 1988. Stay tuned for 35th 

anniversary fun! 

May Birthdays and Anniversaries: 

May 10th  – Randy Manikel  

May 11th – Cor Buys  

May 20th – Brian McFadden 

May 9th  – Doug and Heather Slowski  

May 26th – Dave and Gayle Lobay 

If you think we are missing information, please let me know! 

Upcoming Meetings and Events: 

May 4th – Zoe Lauckner, Take a Hike Foundation. 

May 11th – Jo-Anne Kingstone, Aspengrove School (MEETING AT THE SCHOOL). 

May 18th – Barb Ashmead, Operation Freedom Paws. 

May 25th – Kimberlee Howland, Nanaimo Child Development Centre. 

Saturday May 27th –  Neck Point Walk, 12:30 P.M. 

Duty Roster Greeter Cash Sgt. Arms Introductions Inspiration Rotary 

Minute 

May 4th  Sheila Joanne Doug Randy Stephen Sheila 

May 11th Don Joanne Brian Don Michael Mark 

May 18th James Cor Michael R. David Doug David 

May 25th 
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For more images and updates through the month, visit our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Above Self: Gordon McInally 

 
The 2023-24 Rotary International President will be in  
Victoria August 8th for a meet and greet styled event.  
Let’s show him a strong Lantzville welcome! 
 

 

SOCIAL 

May Walk – Back by  popular demand! 

When: Saturday May 27th. 12:30 p.m.  

Where: Neck Point Park (Administration will bring coffee). 

 Cost: Free! Dogs welcome! 

RSVP to Michael R. 
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